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Comments: We would like to voice concern over the scope of the proposed expansion for the Grand Targhee

resort. We appreciate the resort and wish for its continued existence and well being, however, we would prefer it

remain a localized resource, not another Jackson Hole Mountain Resort, Steamboat, Beaver Creek, Vail,

Snowmass, etc. bringing in excessive crowds of both vehicles and people that the area is not properly prepared

to handle at this time. We enjoy the current view of the mountains with the minimal development visible.

Additional mountaintop buildings/structures would spoil what many come to the valley for. Providing increased

frequency shuttles with a large, formalized parking area near Driggs/Victor/Tetonia would be a huge improvement

and possibly allow modest expansion utilizing some of the existing parking space or at least reduce the amount

of additional parking required slope side.

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration.


